Sharepoint 2010 Ument Id Persistence
This is likewise one of the factors by obtaining the soft documents of this
Sharepoint 2010 ument Id Persistence by online. You might not require more
era to spend to go to the book introduction as skillfully as search for them.
In some cases, you likewise get not discover the revelation Sharepoint 2010
ument Id Persistence that you are looking for. It will unquestionably
squander the time.
However below, taking into consideration you visit this web page, it will be
so extremely simple to acquire as with ease as download guide Sharepoint 2010
ument Id Persistence
It will not acknowledge many period as we accustom before. You can reach it
even if put it on something else at house and even in your workplace.
therefore easy! So, are you question? Just exercise just what we have enough
money below as without difficulty as evaluation Sharepoint 2010 ument Id
Persistence what you bearing in mind to read!

Enterprise Content Management with
Microsoft SharePoint Christopher
sharepoint-2010-ument-id-persistence

Riley 2013-11-15 Solve your content
management problems efficiently with
Microsoft SharePoint Meet the
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challenges of Enterprise Content
Management (ECM) head on, using rich
ECM features in SharePoint 2013. Led
by two ECM experts, you’ll learn how
to build a solid information
architecture (IA) for managing
documents, knowledge, web content,
digital assets, records, and usergenerated content throughout your
organization. With examples and case
studies based on the authors’ realworld experience, this practical book
is ideal for CIOs, marketing
executives, project managers, and
enterprise architects. Discover how
to: Design a scalable, easy-to-use
content management repository Build
an ECM team with specific project
governance roles Gain stakeholder
support for project and change
management Foster user adoption by
clarifying general IA concepts
Organize content using SharePoint
records management tools Configure
content types, managed metadata, and
site settings Examine processes for
sharepoint-2010-ument-id-persistence

managing paper-driven vs. digital
content Apply best practices for
deploying SharePoint ECM features
Support risk management and
compliance regulations
Extending Microsoft Dynamics NAV 2016
Cookbook Alexander Drogin 2017-01-19
Make the most of your NAV deployment
by extending and customizing it with
a variety of expert tools About This
Book Extend Dynamics in a costeffective manner by using tools that
are ready at your disposal Solve
common business problems with the
valuable features and flexibility of
Dynamics NAV Follow practical and
easy-to-grasp examples,
illustrations, and coding to make the
most out of Dynamics NAV in your
organisation Who This Book Is For
This book is for Dynamics NAV
developers and administrators who
have a good knowledge level and
understanding of Dynamics NAV
application development and
administration. What You Will Learn
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Develop a module in Dynamics NAV
using C/AL Build relationships with
COM technologies Develop and
integrate COM with Dynamics NAV 2016
Call the framework members from C/AL
Develop an event in the .NET
framework and see how to subscribe to
it using C/AL Automate the deployment
into Dynamics NAV Develop Windows
Client Control add-Ins Deploy your
resource automatically from Visual
Studio Install and Configure Windows
Client Control add-Ins Integrate
Dynamics NAV with Sharepoint In
Detail Microsoft Dynamics NAV is an
enterprise resource planning (ERP)
software suite for organizations. The
system offers specialized
functionality for manufacturing,
distribution, government, retail, and
other industries. Its integrated
development environment enables
customizations with minimal
disruption to business processes. The
book starts explaining the new
features of Dynamics NAV along with
sharepoint-2010-ument-id-persistence

how to create and modify a simple
module. Moving on, you will learn the
importance of thinking beyond the
boundaries of C/AL development and
the possibilities opened by with it.
Next, you will get to know how COM
can be used to extend the
functionalities of Dynamics NAV.
You'll find out how to extend the
Dynamics NAV 2016 version using .NET
interoperability and will see the
steps required to subscribe to .NET
events in order to extend Dynamics
NAV. Finally, you'll see the cmdlets
available to manage extension
packages. By the end of the book, you
will have the knowledge needed to
become more efficient in selecting
the extending methods, developing and
deploying them to the Dynamics NAV,
and practicing the best practices.
Style and approach The book follows a
practical recipe-based approach
focusing on real-world scenarios and
giving you all the information you
need to build a strong Dynamics NAV
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implementation.
Learning XML Erik T. Ray 2003-09-22
This second edition of the
bestselling Learning XML provides web
developers with a concise but
grounded understanding of XML (the
Extensible Markup Language) and its
potential-- not just a whirlwind tour
of XML.The author explains the
important and relevant XML
technologies and their capabilities
clearly and succinctly with plenty of
real-life projects and useful
examples. He outlines the elements of
markup--demystifying concepts such as
attributes, entities, and namespaces-and provides enough depth and
examples to get started. Learning XML
is a reliable source for anyone who
needs to know XML, but doesn't want
to waste time wading through hundreds
of web sites or 800 pages of bloated
text.For writers producing XML
documents, this book clarifies files
and the process of creating them with
the appropriate structure and format.
sharepoint-2010-ument-id-persistence

Designers will learn what parts of
XML are most helpful to their team
and will get started on creating
Document Type Definitions. For
programmers, the book makes syntax
and structures clear. Learning XML
also discusses the stylesheets needed
for viewing documents in the next
generation of browsers, databases,
and other devices.Learning XML
illustrates the core XML concepts and
language syntax, in addition to
important related tools such as the
CSS and XSL styling languages and the
XLink and XPointer specifications for
creating rich link structures. It
includes information about three
schema languages for validation: W3C
Schema, Schematron, and RELAX-NG,
which are gaining widespread support
from people who need to validate
documents but aren't satisfied with
DTDs. Also new in this edition is a
chapter on XSL-FO, a powerful
formatting language for XML. If you
need to wade through the acronym soup
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of XML and start to really use this
powerful tool, Learning XML, will
give you the roadmap you need.
Microsoft SharePoint 2013 Designing
and Architecting Solutions Shannon
Bray 2013-07-15 Get the information
you need to make good SharePoint
design decisions Determine the best
design for your SharePoint
implementation by gaining a deeper
understanding of how the platform
works. Written by a team of
SharePoint experts, this practical
guide introduces the Microsoft
SharePoint 2013 architecture, and
walks you through design
considerations for planning and
building a custom SharePoint
solution. It’s ideal for IT
professionals, whether or not you
have experience with previous
versions of SharePoint. Discover how
to: Dive deeper into SharePoint 2013
architecture components Gather
requirements for a solution that fits
your needs Upgrade from Microsoft
sharepoint-2010-ument-id-persistence

SharePoint 2010 to 2013 Design
service applications for performance
and redundancy Provide the right
storage plan for a SharePoint farm
Map authentication and authorization
requirements to your solution Take
steps necessary to design a secure
implementation Plan your business
continuity management strategy
Validate your SharePoint architecture
to ensure success
Deliver Modern UI for IBM BPM with
the Coach Framework and Other
Approaches Rackley Boren 2017-05-08
IBM® Coach Framework is a key
component of the IBM Business Process
Manager (BPM) platform that enables
custom user interfaces to be easily
embedded within business process
solutions. Developer tools enable
process authors to rapidly create a
compelling user experience (UI) that
can be delivered to desktop and
mobile devices. IBM Process Portal,
used by business operations to
access, execute, and manage tasks, is
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entirely coach-based and can easily
be configured and styled. A corporate
look and feel can be defined using a
graphical theme editor and applied
consistently across all process
applications. The process federation
capability enables business users to
access and execute all their tasks
using a single UI without being aware
of the implementation or origin.
Using Coach Framework, you can embed
coach-based UI in other web
applications, develop BPM UI using
alternative UI technology, and create
mobile applications for off-line
working. This IBM Redbooks®
publication explains how to fully
benefit from the power of the Coach
Framework. It focuses on the
capabilities that Coach Framework
delivers with IBM BPM version 8.5.7.
The content of this document, though,
is also pertinent to future versions
of the application.
SharePoint Development with the
SharePoint Framework Jussi Roine
sharepoint-2010-ument-id-persistence

2017-09-29 Design and create
beautiful solutions using modern
development tools for SharePoint
Online About This Book Get the best
out of the latest Sharepoint
Framework and leverage the Sharepoint
RESTful and JSOM APIs. Develop
efficient client side applications
with JavaScript injection and
Sharepoint Addins. Get the best tips
and tricks on designing your website
flawlessly. Who This Book Is For This
book targets current SharePoint
developers, as well as people
starting their journey on SharePoint
development. The reader must have
basic web development programming
knowledge, including JavaScript and
CSS. The reader should have
familiarity using and managing
SharePoint-based collaboration sites.
What You Will Learn Understand what
the SharePoint Framework is Create
modern solutions using the new tools,
approaches and frameworks Learn how
to use Visual Studio Code for
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effective SharePoint development
Package and deploy your code, using
automation as needed Work with
content and data stored in SharePoint
Benefit from third party frameworks
without having to build your own
frameworks Debug and troubleshoot
your code with ease Configure
security in your application In
Detail SharePoint is one of
Microsoft's best known web platforms.
A loyal audience of developers, IT
Pros and power users use it to build
line of business solutions. The
SharePoint Framework (SPFx) is a
great new option for developing
SharePoint solutions. Many developers
are creating full-trust based
solutions or add-in solutions, while
also figuring out where and how SPFx
fits in the big picture. This book
shows you how design, build, deploy
and manage SPFx based solutions for
SharePoint Online and SharePoint
2016. The book starts by getting you
familiar with the basic capabilities
sharepoint-2010-ument-id-persistence

of SPFx. After that, we will walk
through the tool-chain on how to best
create production-ready solutions
that can be easily deployed manually
or fully automated throughout your
target Office 365 tenants. We
describe how to configure and use
Visual Studio Code, the de facto
development environment for SPFxbased solutions. Next, we provide
guidance and a solid approach to
packaging and deploying your code. We
also present a straightforward
approach to troubleshooting and
debugging your code an environment
where business applications run on
the client side instead of the server
side. Style and approach The approach
will be that of a practical tutorial
which will take you through every
topic using code samples and working
examples.
Inside Microsoft SharePoint 2013 Scot
Hillier 2013-11-15 Build custom
SharePoint solutions with
architectural insights from the
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experts. Take a deep dive into
SharePoint 2013, and master the
intricacies for designing and
implementing robust apps and other
business solutions for your
organization. Led by an author team
with in-depth knowledge of SharePoint
architecture, you’ll thoroughly
explore the SharePoint 2013
development platform and new app
model through hands-on tasks and
extensive code samples. Discover how
to: Create SharePoint-hosted,
provider-hosted, and autohosted apps
Master the new app security model
with OAuth and Certificates Develop
workflows with the SharePoint 2013
workflow model Design a custom search
experience and create search-based
apps Leverage the client-side object
model and REST APIs Produce catalogdriven web sites with Web Content
Management capabilities Get cloudbased data sources with Business
Connectivity Services Create and
utilize remote event receivers for
sharepoint-2010-ument-id-persistence

lists and libraries Generate new
social networking apps and solutions
Microsoft SharePoint 2010
Administrator's Companion Bill
English 2010-09-03 Get the critical,
in-depth information you need to
administer SharePoint 2010. Led by
SharePoint MVPs and featuring
insights from the SharePoint
community and members of the
SharePoint Team at Microsoft, you'll
discover how to plan, design, deploy,
and manage strategic solutions using
SharePoint 2010, Microsoft SQL
Server, Windows PowerShell, and other
key technologies. Topics include
architecture, deployment scenarios,
design considerations, security best
practices, high availability,
performance, centralized
administration, disaster recovery,
customization, solution development,
and upgrade and migration strategies.
Key solutions include building and
managing a server farm, automating
tasks, FAST search application
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management, enterprise and web
content management, and business
intelligence. For customers who
purchase an ebook version of this
title, instructions for downloading
the CD files can be found in the
ebook.
SharePoint 2010 Wrox 10-Pack Digital
Library Todd Klindt 2012-03-07 The
SharePoint 2010 Wrox 10-Pack Digital
Library contains these ten books,
priced at a considerable savings off
of the combined list prices to give
you a complete SharePoint 2010 e-book
library: Professional SharePoint 2010
Administration ISBN: 9780470533338
Professional SharePoint 2010
Development, 2nd edition ISBN:
9781118131688 Real World SharePoint
2010: Indispensable Experiences from
22 MVPs ISBN: 9780470597132
Professional Business Connectivity
Services in SharePoint 2010 ISBN:
9781118043790 Professional SharePoint
2010 Cloud-Based Solutions ISBN:
9781118076576 SharePoint 2010
sharepoint-2010-ument-id-persistence

Enterprise Architect's Guidebook ISBN
9780470643198 SharePoint Server 2010
Enterprise Content Management ISBN:
9780470584651 SharePoint 2010 Field
Guide ISBN: 9781118105054 SharePoint
2010 Six-in-One ISBN: 9780470877272
Professional SharePoint 2010 Branding
and User Interface Design ISBN:
9780470584644
11th International Conference on
Cyber Warfare and Security Dr Tanya
Zlateva and Professor Virginia
Greiman 2016 The 11thInternational
Conference on Cyber Warfare and
Security (ICCWS 2016) is being held
at Boston University, Boston, USA on
the 17-18th March 2016. The
Conference Chair is Dr Tanya Zlateva
and the Programme Chair is Professor
Virginia Greiman, both from Boston
University. ICCWS is a recognised
Cyber Security event on the
International research conferences
calendar and provides a valuable
platform for individuals to present
their research findings, display
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their work in progress and discuss
conceptual and empirical advances in
the area of Cyber Warfare and Cyber
Security. It provides an important
opportunity for researchers and
managers to come together with peers
to share their experiences of using
the varied and expanding range of
Cyberwar and Cyber Security research
available to them. The keynote
speakers for the conference are Daryl
Haegley from the Department of
Defense (DoD), who will address the
topic Control Systems
Networks...What's in Your Building?
and Neal Ziring from the National
Security Agency who will be providing
some insight to the issue of Is
Security Achievable? A Practical
Perspective. ICCWS received 125
abstract submissions this year. After
the double blind, peer review process
there are 43 Academic Research Papers
8 PhD papers Research papers, 7
Masters and 1 work-in-progress papers
published in these Conference
sharepoint-2010-ument-id-persistence

Proceedings. These papers represent
work from around the world,
including: Australia, Canada, China,
Czech Republic, District of Columbia,
Finland, France, Israel, Japan,
Lebanon, Netherlands, Pakistan,
Russian Federation, Saudi Arabia,
South Africa, Turkey, United Arab
Emirates, UK, USA.
Wrox SharePoint 2010 SharePoint911
Three-Pack Todd Klindt 2012-02-25 The
Wrox SharePoint 2010 SharePoint911
Three-Pack combines the contents of
three full e-books written by the
experts from SharePoint911. That's
over 1800 pages of hands-on advice
from Todd Klindt, Shane Young, Laura
Rogers, Randy Drisgill, Jennifer
Mason, John Ross, and Larry Riemann,
among others. In Beginning SharePoint
2010: Building Business Solutions
with SharePoint (ISBN
978-0-470-61789-2) by Amanda Perran,
Shane Perran, Jennifer Mason, and
Laura Rogers, readers learn the core
concepts, terminology, and features
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of SharePoint 2010. In Professional
SharePoint 2010 Branding and User
Interface Design (ISBN
978-0-470-58464-4) by Randy Drisgill,
John Ross, Jacob J. Sanford, Paul
Stubbs, and Larry Riemann, the reader
gets a deep dive into branding a
SharePoint site. In the third book of
the set, the SharePoint bestseller
Professional SharePoint 2010
Administration (ISBN
978-0-470-53333-8) by Todd Klindt,
Shane Young, and Steve Caravajal, the
authors provide a detailed look at
the administration tools available in
SharePoint 2010.
Sharepoint 2010 Barcharts, Inc.
2011-05-31 SharePoint 2010 is among
the many cutting-edge applications to
be found within Microsoft's Office
Suite software--our newest 3-panel
guide will help you get the most out
of this handy tool. The fluff-free
content includes important
definitions, tips, and step-by-step
instructions on how to perform each
sharepoint-2010-ument-id-persistence

key function within SharePoint; fullcolor screen shots are also provided
for ease of use.
Practical SharePoint 2013 Enterprise
Content Management Steve Goodyear
2014-01-21 Practical SharePoint 2013
Enterprise Content Management is the
first book to guide you through
planning and designing each phase of
your information life cycle with
SharePoint 2013. Author and
SharePoint expert Steve Goodyear
walks you through how to analyze and
plan enterprise content management
(ECM) solutions for an effective and
end-to-end information design based
on your organization’s needs and
business requirements. Inside, you
will develop a full understanding of
how SharePoint 2013 manages content
including identifying and
understanding your organization’s
information within SharePoint,
collaborating on transitory content,
and capturing and controlling your
records. You'll get practical advice
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and best practice instruction for
each phase of the information life
cycle to guide you on designing your
ECM strategy and implementing your
own ECM solution. You learn how to:
Apply a content life cycle model to
analyze and understand your
organization's information Design
your file plan with content routing
rules for your SharePoint records
repository Plan and configure your
eDiscovery portal and manage
discovery cases Design solutions to
interface and integrate with external
records management systems Identify
your organization's information
security requirements Design content
types and implement an enterprise
content type hub to organize your
information Practical SharePoint 2013
Enterprise Content Management is for
you if you are a SharePoint
architect, administrator, consultant,
or project manager, and you implement
SharePoint solutions that relate to
one or more aspects of the
sharepoint-2010-ument-id-persistence

information life cycle involved with
ECM.
Microsoft SharePoint 2013 Developer
Reference Paolo Pialorsi 2013-05-15
Design and develop great solutions
using SharePoint 2013 Develop your
business collaboration solutions
quickly and effectively with the rich
set of tools, classes, libraries, and
controls available in Microsoft
SharePoint 2013. With this practical
reference, enterprise-development
expert Paolo Pialorsi shows you how
to extend and customize the
SharePoint environment—and helps you
sharpen your development skills.
Ideal for ASP.NET developers with
Microsoft .NET and C# knowledge.
Discover how to: Create custom
SharePoint apps and publish them in
the Office Store Orchestrate your
workflows with the new Workflow
Manager 1.0 Access and manage your
SharePoint data with the REST APIs
Federate SharePoint with Windows
Azure Access Control Services
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Customize your SharePoint 2013 UI for
a better user experience Gain a
thorough understanding of
authentication and authorization
Practical SharePoint 2010 Branding
and Customization Erik Swenson
2012-01-31 With Practical SharePoint
2010 Branding and Customization,
SharePoint branding expert Erik
Swenson cuts through the fluff and
discusses accessible, easy-tounderstand consulting and processes
to create aesthetically pleasing,
highly usable branded and customized
SharePoint websites, both internally
and externally. Designed to be a
quick reference, how-to guide that
lets you dive straight into the task
at hand, you'll find this book's
attention to detail and pragmatism
make it an attractive companion
during your branding experience.
SharePoint 2010 deployments are more
common than ever, as is the desire to
make the environment branded and
attractive to both internal and
sharepoint-2010-ument-id-persistence

external clients. However, since
SharePoint is more than just a
collection of web pages, customizing
the look and feel and completing the
process of branding the platform
itself is complex and requires a
knowledge of web development, web
design techniques, and a familiarity
with SharePoint administration—a
curious niche, to be sure. And
sometimes, you just need to make
quick fixes, while at other times,
building an entirely customized and
branded environment is a multi-step
process with lots of stakeholder buyin and development time required.
Whether you’re interested in applying
just a touch of style to a team site,
or you’re branding a public-facing
Fortune 500 website based on
SharePoint, Practical SharePoint 2010
Branding and Customization is the
only book you'll need to quickly,
easily, and efficiently brand and
customize your environment. Bonus:
Includes the SharePoint 2010 Branding
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Starter Kit! This kit has everything
you need to jumpstart successful and
compelling designs. The kit includes
a layered Adobe Photoshop file of a
SharePoint 2010 site, two pre-built
visual design examples, and a Visual
Studio solution you can use to deploy
either of the designs included. This
starter kit is specifically prepared
to save you substantial time kicking
off your SharePoint branding project
and to minimize potential roadblocks.
These branding tools would cost you
as much as $500 if purchased
separately, but they're included with
the purchase of this book at no
additional charge! Get started today.
SharePoint 2010 as a Development
Platform Joerg Krause 2010-12-28
SharePoint is gaining recognition as
a full-fledged application server
with many features and enhancements
that specifically allow nondevelopers to create sophisticated
intranet sites. However, with the
2010 release, Microsoft’s SharePoint
sharepoint-2010-ument-id-persistence

increasingly becomes a compelling
development platform. The strong
application programming interface
(API), its highly extensible nature,
and its foundation on the underlying
.NET Framework all generate “the
perfect storm” to make it one of the
most powerful web development
platforms available. However, with
power comes complexity. The wide
range of usage scenarios make it
difficult for developers to grasp the
full ability of this next-generation
platform. This book takes an indepth, all-encompassing approach to
programming concepts, the
extensibility interfaces, and how to
embrace SharePoint as a toolkit full
of features available to web
developers. Take an in-depth look
into the internals of SharePoint.
Create sophisticated applications
using SharePoint controls and
databases. Understand the API and use
in conjunction with ASP.NET to extend
SharePoint. SharePoint is more than a
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portal and more than an intranet.
Harness its capabilities and put it
to work for you.
Essential SharePoint® 2013 Scott
Jamison 2013-08-16 The Only Book
That’s 100% Focused on Maximizing the
Business Value of SharePoint 2013
Essential SharePoint® 2013 approaches
Microsoft SharePoint 2013 from a
strict business value perspective,
helping you plan and implement
solutions that achieve effective
business results. Leading SharePoint
experts draw on their unsurpassed
experience to provide businessfocused guidance on strategy,
governance, planning, deployment, and
more. You’ll find in-depth insights
for success with collaboration,
knowledge and content management,
governance, and user adoption. The
authors help you choose features,
organize information, define security
models, and launch your solution.
They present best practices for
search, workflow, business
sharepoint-2010-ument-id-persistence

intelligence, and integrating
information from Office 2013 and
beyond. Each chapter includes a
section introducing new SharePoint
2013 capabilities, from improved site
branding to native iPhone mobile
apps. Throughout, the authors
identify success factors,
intangibles, and “gotchas,” helping
you reduce risk and time-to-value.
Learn how to • Ask the right
questions to craft a plan that
maximizes business value •
Efficiently deploy either “green
field” solutions or upgrades •
Integrate web, Office, and mobile
devices into a comprehensive
collaboration solution • Plan
effective governance of content,
operations, and applications •
Deliver enterprise content
management, integrating documents,
data, web content, and rich media •
Use search to help find the right
knowledge and people • Measure and
optimize user adoption to increase
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ROI • Evaluate the cloud-based
SharePoint Online option • Use social
tools to promote deeper user
interaction • Collaborate and
communicate with customers, partners,
and suppliers • Quickly create agile
solutions with mashups and composites
Whether you’re a business leader, IT
manager, architect, analyst,
developer, or consultant, this book
will help you tightly align
SharePoint projects with business
strategy to deliver outstanding
results.
SharePoint Designer 2010 Unleashed
Kathy Hughes 2011-09-13 Now that
Microsoft has made SharePoint
Designer a free download, thousands
of organizations are adopting it to
design state-of-the-art SharePoint
sites and solutions. In SharePoint®
Designer 2010 Unleashed, Microsoft
MVP Kathy Hughes brings together all
the information you need to make the
most of this powerful tool. Using
realistic examples, you are guided
sharepoint-2010-ument-id-persistence

through all of Designer 2010’s
capabilities, presenting best
practices drawn from her extensive
experience. First, Hughes quickly
reviews the SharePoint 2010 concepts
and tools that SharePoint Designer
2010 users must know to be effective.
Next, she introduces SharePoint
Designer 2010’s revamped interface,
shows how to use its core features,
and calls attention to its most
powerful new improvements. You’ll
walk step-by-step through styling and
designing sites that offer advanced
functionality and consistent
branding. Next, you’ll master
SharePoint Designer 2010’s toolsets
for data integration and workflow
development. This book will be
invaluable to every user or potential
user of SharePoint Designer,
including: Web designers, information
workers, software developers, system
administrators, and IT managers.
Kathy Hughes is a Microsoft MVP for
SharePoint Server with a Masters
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Degree in interaction design from the
University of Technology in Sydney,
Australia. Hughes trains and consults
on SharePoint, focusing on design,
usability, and customization. She
contributed to multiple SharePoint
Server 2007 books, and authored a
comprehensive five-day SharePoint
Server 2007 Designer course used by
Mindsharp and its partners worldwide.
She speaks regularly at Microsoft
events including TechEd Australia and
Office DevCon Australia. Get started
fast with SharePoint Designer 2010
and SharePoint 2010 Customize
SharePoint sites and content with
CSS, Web Parts, master pages, and
themes Work with site templates
Create and adapt content types,
columns, lists, and libraries Quickly
build new content pages and page
layouts Incorporate media, including
Silverlight and images Configure RSS,
REST, SQL Server, and other data
sources Integrate external content
types and lists via Business
sharepoint-2010-ument-id-persistence

Connectivity Services (BCS)
Authenticate data sources and
troubleshoot data integration
problems Extend the ribbon with
custom actions and leverage the
dialog framework to enhance the user
interface Use SharePoint Designer
2010’s built-in ASP.NET controls
Extend site functionality with the
XSLT List View and Data View Web
Parts Modify out-of-the-box list
forms, or build new ones with
InfoPath 2010 Adapt Designer 2010’s
workflows or build entirely new ones
Category: Microsoft® SharePoint®
Covers: Microsoft® SharePoint® 2010
User Level: Intermediate–Advanced ON
THE WEB: Download all examples and
source code presented in this book
from informit.com/title/9780672331053
Business Intelligence in Microsoft
SharePoint 2013 Norm Warren
2013-05-15 Dive into the business
intelligence features in SharePoint
2013—and use the right combination of
tools to deliver compelling
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solutions. Take control of business
intelligence (BI) with the tools
offered by SharePoint 2013 and
Microsoft SQL Server 2012. Led by a
group of BI and SharePoint experts,
you’ll get step-by-step instructions
for understanding how to use these
technologies best in specific BI
scenarios—whether you’re a SharePoint
administrator, SQL Server developer,
or business analyst. Discover how to:
Manage the entire BI lifecycle, from
determining key performance
indicators to building dashboards Use
web-based Microsoft Excel services
and publish workbooks on a SharePoint
Server Mash up data from multiple
sources and create Data Analysis
Expressions (DAX) using PowerPivot
Create data-driven diagrams that
provide interactive processes and
context with Microsoft Visio Services
Use dashboards, scorecards, reports,
and key performance indicators to
monitor and analyze your business Use
SharePoint to view BI reports side by
sharepoint-2010-ument-id-persistence

side, no matter which tools were used
to produced them
Inside Microsoft SharePoint 2010 Ted
Pattison 2011-02-15 Build custom
SharePoint 2010 solutions with deep
architectural insights from the
experts. Get a detailed look inside
SharePoint 2010—and master the
intricacies of developing intranets,
extranets, and Web-based
applications. Guided by an author
team with in-depth knowledge of
SharePoint architecture, you'll gain
task-oriented guidance and extensive
code samples to help you build robust
business solutions. Discover how to:
Master fundamental development
techniques for SharePoint Foundation
Deploy your SharePoint application as
a sandboxed solution for more stable
and security-enhanced code Create
page templates, master pages, Web
Parts, custom controls, and event
handlers Develop custom field types,
site columns, content types, and list
definitions Query SharePoint lists
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with the LINQ-to-SharePoint provider
Use the Client Object Model in
JavaScript and Microsoft Silverlight
applications Customize the Enterprise
Content Management (ECM) capabilities
in SharePoint 2010 Configure and
extend Business Connectivity Services
(BCS) and Enterprise Search
SAS For Dummies Stephen McDaniel
2010-03-16 The fun and easy way to
learn to use this leading business
intelligence tool Written by an
author team who is directly involved
with SAS, this easy-to-follow guide
is fully updated for the latest
release of SAS and covers just what
you need to put this popular software
to work in your business. SAS allows
any business or enterprise to improve
data delivery, analysis, reporting,
movement across a company, data
mining, forecasting, statistical
analysis, and more. SAS For Dummies,
2nd Edition gives you the necessary
background on what SAS can do for you
and explains how to use the
sharepoint-2010-ument-id-persistence

Enterprise Guide. SAS provides
statistical and data analysis tools
to help you deal with all kinds of
data: operational, financial,
performance, and more Places special
emphasis on Enterprise Guide and
other analytical tools, covering all
commonly used features Covers all
commonly used features and shows you
the practical applications you can
put to work in your business Explores
how to get various types of data into
the software and how to work with
databases Covers producing reports
and Web reporting tools, analytics,
macros, and working with your data In
the easy-to-follow, no-nonsense For
Dummies format, SAS For Dummies gives
you the knowledge and the confidence
to get SAS working for your
organization. Note: CD-ROM/DVD and
other supplementary materials are not
included as part of eBook file.
Microsoft System Center Operations
Manager Field Experience Danny
Hermans 2015-04-10 Part of a series
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of specialized guides on System
Center, this book focuses on
Microsoft System Center Operations
Manager. For the seasoned
professional, it covers the role of
the Operations Manager product, the
best practices for working with
management packs, how to use the
reporting feature to simplify
managing the product, how to
thoroughly troubleshoot, and how to
use and install Operations Manager in
the Microsoft Azure Public Cloud
environment.
Exam Ref 70-331 Core Solutions of
Microsoft SharePoint Server 2013
(MCSE) Troy Lanphier 2013-06-15
Prepare for Exam 70-331—and help
demonstrate your real-world mastery
of Microsoft SharePoint Server 2013
core solutions. Designed for
experienced IT professionals ready to
advance their status, Exam Ref
focuses on the critical-thinking and
decision-making acumen needed for
success at the MCSE level. Focus on
sharepoint-2010-ument-id-persistence

the expertise measured by these
objectives: Design a SharePoint
Topology Plan Security Install and
Configure SharePoint Farms Create and
Configure Web Applications and Site
Collections Maintain a Core
SharePoint Environment This Microsoft
Exam Ref: Organizes its coverage by
exam objectives. Features strategic,
what-if scenarios to challenge you.
Professional SharePoint 2010
Administration Todd Klindt 2010-06-15
Thorough coverage of the improvements
and changes to SharePoint 2010
SharePoint 2010 boasts a variety of
incredible new features that will
challenge even the most experienced
administrator who is upgrading from
SharePoint 2007. Written by a team of
SharePoint experts, this book places
a takes aim at showing you how to
make these new features work right
for you. Offering an in-depth look at
SharePoint 2010, the authors focus on
how SharePoint functionality has
changed from its earliest version to
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its newest, and they provide you with
detailed coverage of all the new
features and capabilities. Presents
in-depth coverage of the new features
and functions of SharePoint 2010
Demonstrates installation,
configuration, and upgrading existing
SharePoint 2007 servers Discusses
architecture and capacity planning,
securing and managing site content,
and integrating Office clients
Details the protocol for handling
monitoring, creating backups, and
executing disaster recovery Addresses
shared service applications,
navigation and governance, and
business intelligence and reporting
services Professional SharePoint 2010
presents a solid understanding of the
functionality that SharePoint 2010
provides, which will allow you to see
what it can do for you.
Mindset Carol S. Dweck 2006-02-28 The
updated edition of the bestselling
book that has changed millions of
lives with its insights into the
sharepoint-2010-ument-id-persistence

growth mindset “Through clever
research studies and engaging
writing, Dweck illuminates how our
beliefs about our capabilities exert
tremendous influence on how we learn
and which paths we take in
life.”—Bill Gates, GatesNotes After
decades of research, world-renowned
Stanford University psychologist
Carol S. Dweck, Ph.D., discovered a
simple but groundbreaking idea: the
power of mindset. In this brilliant
book, she shows how success in
school, work, sports, the arts, and
almost every area of human endeavor
can be dramatically influenced by how
we think about our talents and
abilities. People with a fixed
mindset—those who believe that
abilities are fixed—are less likely
to flourish than those with a growth
mindset—those who believe that
abilities can be developed. Mindset
reveals how great parents, teachers,
managers, and athletes can put this
idea to use to foster outstanding
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accomplishment. In this edition,
Dweck offers new insights into her
now famous and broadly embraced
concept. She introduces a phenomenon
she calls false growth mindset and
guides people toward adopting a
deeper, truer growth mindset. She
also expands the mindset concept
beyond the individual, applying it to
the cultures of groups and
organizations. With the right
mindset, you can motivate those you
lead, teach, and love—to transform
their lives and your own.
Professional SharePoint 2010 Branding
and User Interface Design Randy
Drisgill 2010-11-17 A must have guide
for creating engaging and usable
SharePoint 2010 branding With
SharePoint 2010, Microsoft has
provided a more robust environment
for creating collaboration and
content management sites that rival
any of the popular websites on the
internet. Creating a branded
SharePoint site involves
sharepoint-2010-ument-id-persistence

understanding both traditional web
design techniques as well as topics
that are typically reserved for
developers. This book bridges that
gap by not only providing expert
guidance for creating beautiful
public facing and internal intranet
sites but it also addresses the needs
of those readers that only want to
understand the basics enough to apply
some style to their sites. Things
like creative design, the experience
visitors have navigating your user
interface, ease of use—these are all
important branding considerations and
not always intuitive. This unique
book from a team of SharePoint
branding experts lays it all out.
Whether you want to make SharePoint
look completely different or just
make minor design changes, this
expert guide will provide tips,
techniques, and insights to get the
job done.
Microsoft Identity Manager 2016
Handbook David Steadman 2016-07-19 A
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complete handbook on Microsoft
Identity Manager 2016 – from design
considerations to operational best
practices About This Book Get to
grips with the basics of identity
management and get acquainted with
the MIM components and
functionalities Discover the newlyintroduced product features and how
they can help your organization A
step-by-step guide to enhance your
foundational skills in using
Microsoft Identity Manager from those
who have taught and supported large
and small enterprise customers Who
This Book Is For If you are an
architect or a developer who wants to
deploy, manage, and operate Microsoft
Identity Manager 2016, then this book
is for you. This book will also help
the technical decision makers who
want to improve their knowledge of
Microsoft Identity Manager 2016. A
basic understanding of Microsoftbased infrastructure using Active
Directory is expected. Identity
sharepoint-2010-ument-id-persistence

management beginners and experts
alike will be able to apply the
examples and scenarios to solve realworld customer problems. What You
Will Learn Install MIM components
Find out about the MIM
synchronization, its configuration
settings, and advantages Get to grips
with the MIM service capabilities and
develop custom activities Use the MIM
Portal to provision and manage an
account Mitigate access escalation
and lateral movement risks using
privileged access management
Configure client certificate
management and its detailed
permission model Troubleshoot MIM
components by enabling logging and
reviewing logs Back up and restore
the MIM 2015 configuration Discover
more about periodic purging and the
coding best practices In Detail
Microsoft Identity Manager 2016 is
Microsoft's solution to identity
management. When fully installed, the
product utilizes SQL, SharePoint,
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IIS, web services, the .NET
Framework, and SCSM to name a few,
allowing it to be customized to meet
nearly every business requirement.
The book is divided into 15 chapters
and begins with an overview of the
product, what it does, and what it
does not do. To better understand the
concepts in MIM, we introduce a
fictitious company and their problems
and goals, then build an identity
solutions to fit those goals. Over
the course of this book, we cover
topics such as MIM installation and
configuration, user and group
management options, self-service
solutions, role-based access control,
reducing security threats, and
finally operational troubleshooting
and best practices. By the end of
this book, you will have gained the
necessary skills to deploy, manage
and operate Microsoft Identity
Manager 2016 to meet your business
requirements and solve real-world
customer problems. Style and approach
sharepoint-2010-ument-id-persistence

The concepts in the book are
explained and illustrated with the
help of screenshots as much as
possible. We strive for readability
and provide you with step-by-step
instructions on the installation,
configuration, and operation of the
product. Throughout the book, you
will be provided on-the-field
knowledge that you won't get from
whitepapers and help files.
SharePoint 2010 For Dummies Vanessa
L. Williams 2012-06-13 Here's the
bestselling guide on SharePoint 2010,
updated tocover Office 365 SharePoint
Portal Server is an essential part of
the enterpriseinfrastructure for many
businesses. The Office 365 version
includessignificantly enhanced cloud
capabilities. This second edition
ofthe bestselling guide to SharePoint
covers getting a SharePointsite up
and running, branded, populated with
content, and more. Itexplains ongoing
site management and offers plenty of
advice foradministrators who want to
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leverage SharePoint and Office 365
invarious ways. Many businesses today
rely on SharePoint Portal Server
toaggregate SharePoint sites,
information, and applications into
asingle portal This updated edition
covers the enhanced cloud capacities
ofOffice 365 and Microsoft SharePoint
Online Shows how to use SharePoint to
leverage data centers andcollaborate
with both internal and external
customers, includingpartners and
clients Covers getting a site up and
running, populating it withcontent,
branding it, and managing the site
long term Administrators and smallbusiness website managers will
findSharePoint 2010 For Dummies, 2nd
Edition gives them theinformation
they need to make the most of this
technology.
SharePoint Server 2010 Enterprise
Content Management Todd Kitta
2011-08-24 SharePoint experts focus
on SharePoint 2010 as a platform for
Enterprise Content Management
sharepoint-2010-ument-id-persistence

SharePoint allows all users in an
organization to manage and share
their content reliably and securely.
If you're interested in building Web
sites using the new capabilities of
enterprise content management (ECM)
in SharePoint 2010, then this book is
for you. You'll discover how
SharePoint 2010 spans rich document
management, records management,
business process management and web
content management in a seamless way
to manage and share content. The team
of SharePoint experts discusses the
ECM capabilities included in
SharePoint Server 2010 that will
assist with your workflow and content
management. They cover Web content
management (WCM) features and discuss
accessibility and extensibility as
well as scale and compliance. Shows
how to use the capabilities of
enterprise content management (ECM)
to build Web sites Covers SharePoint
2010 ECM features and WCM (Web
Content Management) features Reviews
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workflow and content management,
mater pages and layouts, scale and
compliance, and accessibility and
extensibility Features real-world
examples and code samples to help
with your learning process Packed
with code examples and real-world
scenarios, this comprehensive book
provides you with the information you
need to get started using ECM with
SharePoint 2010 today.
Briggs Barry Briggs 2016-01-07 How do
you start? How should you build a
plan for cloud migration for your
entire portfolio? How will your
organization be affected by these
changes? This book, based on realworld cloud experiences by enterprise
IT teams, seeks to provide the
answers to these questions. Here,
you’ll see what makes the cloud so
compelling to enterprises; with which
applications you should start your
cloud journey; how your organization
will change, and how skill sets will
evolve; how to measure progress; how
sharepoint-2010-ument-id-persistence

to think about security, compliance,
and business buy-in; and how to
exploit the ever-growing feature set
that the cloud offers to gain
strategic and competitive advantage.
Microsoft SharePoint 2016 Step by
Step Olga M. Londer 2016-11-14 This
is the eBook of the printed book and
may not include any media, website
access codes, or print supplements
that may come packaged with the bound
book. This is learning made easy! Get
productive fast with SharePoint 2016,
and jump in wherever you need
answers: brisk lessons and colorful
screen shots show you exactly what to
do, step by step – and practice files
help you build your skills. Fully
updated for today's powerful new
version of SharePoint, Microsoft
SharePoint 2016 Step by Step shows
you how to do all this: Customize
your team site's layout, features,
and apps Manage and share ideas,
documents, and data Capture and
organize content into lists and
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libraries Automate business processes
with built-in workflows Use social
features to communicate and
collaborate Work with SharePoint's
business intelligence features
Publish content using enhanced web
content management Use SharePoint
with Excel, Access, Outlook, and Lync
And much more…
Using IBM Enterprise Records Whei-Jen
Chen 2015-05-29 Records management
helps users address evolving
governance mandates to meet
regulatory, legal, and fiduciary
requirements. Proactive adherence to
information retention policies and
procedures is a critical facet of any
compliance strategy. IBM® Enterprise
Records helps organizations enforce
centralized policy management for
file plans, retention schedules,
legal preservation holds, and
auditing. IBM Enterprise Records
enables your organization to securely
capture, declare, classify, store,
and dispose of electronic and
sharepoint-2010-ument-id-persistence

physical records. In this IBM
Redbooks® publication, we introduce
the records management concept and
provide an overview of IBM Enterprise
Records. We address records
management topics, including the
retention schedule, file plan,
records ingestion and declaration,
records disposition, records hold,
and Enterprise Records application
programming interfaces (APIs). We
also use a case study to describe
step-by-step instructions to
implement a sample records management
solution using Enterprise Records. We
provide concrete examples of how to
perform tasks, such as file plan
creation, records ingestion and
declaration, records disposition, and
records hold. This book helps you to
understand the records management
concept, the IBM Enterprise Records
features and capabilities, and its
use.
Federated Content Management:
Accessing Content from Disparate
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Repositories with IBM Content
Federation Services and IBM Content
Integrator Wei-Dong Zhu 2010-04-21
Today, businesses have valuable
operations data spread across
multiple content management systems.
To help discover, manage, and deliver
this content, IBM® provides IBM
Content Federation Services and IBM
Content Integrator. This IBM
Redbooks® publication introduces the
concept of federated content
management and describes the
installation, configuration, and
implementation of these product
offerings. IBM Content Federation
Services, available through IBM
FileNet Content Manager, is a suite
of three federated content management
services based on the federation
implementation strategy. We describe
how to install and configure Content
Federation Services for Image
Services, Content Manager OnDemand,
and IBM Content Integrator. Using an
integration implementation strategy,
sharepoint-2010-ument-id-persistence

IBM Content Integrator provides a
repository neutral API that allows
bidirectional, real-time access to a
multitude of disparate content
management system installations. We
present connector configuration
details to frequently encountered
content management systems. We
provide detailed instruction and
sample implementations using the
product's JavaTM and Web Services
APIs to access content stored in
repository systems. This book is
intended for IT architects and
specialists interested in
understanding federated content
management and is a hands-on
technical guide for IT specialists to
configure and implement federated
content management solutions.
SharePoint 2013 Branding and User
Interface Design Randy Drisgill
2013-08-01 Plan, design, and launch a
brand in SharePoint If you are
planning, designing, and launching
your brand using SharePoint, this
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book and author trio will walk you
through everything you need to know
in an understandable and approachable
way. From specific technologies such
as master pages, page layouts, and
CSS to offering best-practices and
real-world experience for creating
successful branding projects through
SharePoint 2013, you will learn how
to approach your branding project in
effective new ways. This visual book
provides step-by-step instructions in
a simple and striking format that
focuses on each of the tasks you will
face in your own branding project.
Explains the various approaches to
SharePoint branding and methodologies
for creating an engaging UI. Guides
you through planning for branding and
using the Design Manager to start a
design. Addresses implementing modern
web techniques such as HT ML5,
jQuery, and mobile responsive design
into SharePoint. Explores creating
SharePoint branding for public facing
websites as well as internal
sharepoint-2010-ument-id-persistence

intranets, including a deep dive into
how custom SharePoint branding is
created from scratch. Provides
coverage on designing apps for
SharePoint.
Professional SharePoint 2013
Administration Shane Young 2013-04-08
SharePoint admin author gurus return
to prepare you forworking with the
new features of SharePoint 2013! The
new iteration of SharePoint boasts
exciting new features.However, any
new version also comes with its fair
share ofchallenges and that's where
this book comes in. The team
ofSharePoint admin gurus returns to
presents a fully updated resourcethat
prepares you for making all the new
SharePoint 2013 featureswork right.
They cover all of the administration
components ofSharePoint 2013 in
detail, and present a clear
understanding of howthey affect the
role of the administrator. Compares
and contrasts SharePoint 2013 to
earlier versions Helps make your
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SharePoint 2013 installation smooth
andsuccessful Addresses managing
customizations Looks at SharePoint
2013 for Internet sites Includes an
introduction to SQL Server 2012
Professional SharePoint 2013
Administration enhances
yourSharePoint skill set and immerses
you in the new content of
theplatform.
Introducing Windows Azure for IT
Professionals Mitch Tulloch
2013-11-15 We’re thrilled to share
another free ebook with you:
Introducing Microsoft Azure
HDInsight, by Avkash Chauhan,
Valentine Fontama, Michele Hart, Wee
Hyong Tok, and Buck Woody. Here are
the download links: Download the PDF
(6.37 MB; 130 pages) from
http://aka.ms/IntroHDInsight/PDF
Download the EPUB (8.46 MB) from
http://aka.ms/IntroHDInsight/EPUB
Download the MOBI (12.8 MB) from
http://aka.ms/IntroHDInsight/MOBI
Download the code samples (6.83 KB)
sharepoint-2010-ument-id-persistence

from
http://aka.ms/IntroHDInsight/CompCont
ent Get a head start evaluating
Windows Azure - with technical
insights from a Microsoft MVP Mitch
Tulloch. This guide introduces the
latest features and capabilities,
with scenario-based advice on how the
platform can meet the needs of your
business. Get the high-level overview
you need to begin preparing your
deployment now. Topics include:
Understanding Windows Azure Windows
Azure Compute Services Windows Azure
Network Services Windows Azure Data
Services Windows Azure App Services
Getting Started with Windows Azure
A Guide to Claims-Based Identity and
Access Control Dominick Baier 2010 As
systems have become interconnected
and more complicated, programmers
needed ways to identify parties
across multiple computers. One way to
do this was for the parties that used
applications on one computer to
authenticate to the applications
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(and/or operating systems) that ran
on the other computers. This
mechanism is still widely used-for
example, when logging on to a great
number of Web sites. However, this
approach becomes unmanageable when
you have many co-operating systems
(as is the case, for example, in the
enterprise). Therefore, specialized
services were invented that would
register and authenticate users, and
subsequently provide claims about
them to interested applications. Some
well-known examples are NTLM,
Kerberos, Public Key Infrastructure
(PKI), and the Security Assertion
Markup Language (SAML). Most
enterprise applications need some
basic user security features. At a
minimum, they need to authenticate
their users, and many also need to
authorize access to certain features
so that only privileged users can get
to them. Some apps must go further
and audit what the user does. On
Windows®, these features are built
sharepoint-2010-ument-id-persistence

into the operating system and are
usually quite easy to integrate into
an application. By taking advantage
of Windows integrated authentication,
you don't have to invent your own
authentication protocol or manage a
user database. By using access
control lists (ACLs), impersonation,
and features such as groups, you can
implement authorization with very
little code. Indeed, this advice
applies no matter which OS you are
using. It's almost always a better
idea to integrate closely with the
security features in your OS rather
than reinventing those features
yourself. But what happens when you
want to extend reach to users who
don't happen to have Windows
accounts? What about users who aren't
running Windows at all? More and more
applications need this type of reach,
which seems to fly in the face of
traditional advice. This book gives
you enough information to evaluate
claims-based identity as a possible
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option when you're planning a new
application or making changes to an
existing one. It is intended for any
architect, developer, or information
technology (IT) professional who
designs, builds, or operates Web
applications and services that
require identity information about
their users.
Microsoft SharePoint 2010 Web
Applications The Complete Reference
Charlie Holland 2010-09-01 Build
Data-Driven Web Applications with
SharePoint 2010 Leverage the
revolutionary development
capabilities in SharePoint 2010 to
build web-based business
applications. Microsoft SharePoint
2010 Web Applications: The Complete
Reference gets you up and running on
the platform and explains how to
integrate application services such
as content management, business
intelligence, offline
synchronization, and workflow into
your applications. After reviewing
sharepoint-2010-ument-id-persistence

the fundamentals of SharePoint 2010,
this comprehensive resource covers
the presentation, application
services, and data access layers, and
discusses the key tools and
techniques that are most appropriate
for delivering functionality within
each layer. Packaging, deployment,
and configuration are also covered in
this hands-on guide. Real-world
examples illustrate specific
features, and the code samples
contained throughout the book can be
used in your own applications.
Management Information Systems
Kenneth C. Laudon 2004 Management
Information Systems provides
comprehensive and integrative
coverage of essential new
technologies, information system
applications, and their impact on
business models and managerial
decision-making in an exciting and
interactive manner. The twelfth
edition focuses on the major changes
that have been made in information
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technology over the past two years,
and includes new opening, closing,
and Interactive Session cases.
Microsoft SharePoint Online for
Office 365 Bill English 2015-06-11
Deliver world-class collaboration
capabilities through the cloud Use
SharePoint Online to provide today’s
most advanced collaboration
capabilities--without managing your
own infrastructure! This concise
reference will help you configure and
manage SharePoint Online to meet your
requirements for functionality,
performance, and compliance. Bill
English covers user profiles,
security, search, records management,
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App Catalogs, metrics, and more--to
derive maximum value from SharePoint
Online. Master the specific skills
you need to deploy and run SharePoint
Online Choose the version of
SharePoint Online that is best for
you Manage profiles, properties,
audiences, permissions, policies, and
MySite settings Use Business
Connectivity Services to make
SharePoint Online your central hub
for all business information Make the
most of SharePoint search, indexing,
and records and document management
Create and manage security and App
Catalogs Solve the core issues of
governance, risk, compliance,
taxonomies, and training
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